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General

Watercraft Inspector/
Decontaminator

The Whitefish Lake Institute
Is hiring seasonal watercraft
inspectors/decontaminators
from April 26 to September 30
to assist in a multi-partner local
program to prevent the spread
of zebra mussels and other
Aquatic Invasive SEecies to
Whitefish Lake.

Applicants must be at least 18,
possess a valid driver's license
and have reliable transportation.
Must have excellent customer
service skills, ability to work
under pressure and in a team
environment, and be detail
oriented. Interest in natural
resource conservation and water
quality issues desired but not
required. A full job listing can
be found at
www.whitefishlake.org.
Comprehensive training
provided. Submit a cover
letter and resume to
info@whitefishlake.org
by end of day April 17th.
No phone calls please




